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ABANO BOARD ANNOUNCES SUCCESSOR FOR CHAIRMAN 
 

Abano Healthcare Group (NZX: ABA) advises that current Chairman, Trevor Janes, has elected to step down 

from his role as Chairman at the close of the Annual Meeting in early October 2018. He will remain as a 

Director until the 2019 Annual Meeting to complete his current term.  

 

The Board has unanimously elected Pip Dunphy as incoming Chairman and she will take up the role at the 

close of the 2018 Annual Meeting.  

 

Trevor has been a member of the Abano Board since September 2005 and Chair since 2011. During this 

time, the company has transitioned from a multi-sector healthcare investor into the owner and operator of 

Australasia’s largest corporate dental group.  

 

Trevor said it had been a privilege to serve as Chairman for the Abano Board for the past seven years.  

 

“As Abano has transitioned to solely focus on its trans-Tasman dental growth, we need Directors with 

experience in the health sector as well as Australasian market experience, and this has been reflected in 

recent appointments. Now is the right time for me to step down as Chair. Pip is a high calibre director and I 

am confident she will provide strong leadership as Abano’s new Chairman.” 

 

The incoming Chairman, Pip Dunphy, has been a director of Abano since September 2012. She currently   

chairs the Risk Assurance and Audit committee and has been Deputy Chairman since November 2015.  Pip is 

an experienced director and has worked in the New Zealand financial markets for over 20 years, with a wide 

number of New Zealand and offshore companies in the areas of capital raising and risk management. She is 

currently chairman of First Gas, deputy chair of Transpower and on the board of the Fonterra Shareholders’ 

Fund. 

 

ENDS 
 

Released on behalf of Abano Healthcare Group Limited by Jackie Ellis tel +64 9 360 8500 or email 

jackie@ellisandco.co.nz   

 

For more information, visit www.abanohealthcare.co.nz or please call: 

 

Richard Keys 

Chief Executive Officer 

Tel: +64 9 300 1413 Mob: +64 274 818368 

Rosemary Ferguson 

Interim Chief Financial Officer 

Tel: +64 9 300 1671  

 

Abano Healthcare Group is listed on the NZX and owns and operates one of the largest dental networks in Australasia, 

comprising Lumino The Dentists in New Zealand and Maven Dental Group in Australia.  
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